From: N
Sent: Thursday, 13 August 2020 2:03 PM

To: Lithgow City Council <council@lithgow.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Beryl Davis / Oakey Park Oval

It is with great sadness that we mourn the loss of our beloved Beryl and thank you council for
acknowledging her,

I live in Oakey Park and knew Beryl well. I think wanting to honour her is a great idea and I
knew she had some amazing history she often shared with the town, including her love and of
hockey.

I know that Beryl would not want to change the name of Oakey Park's oval as it already has a
long history and is particularly is a cricket park and not anything to do with Hockey.

I think the best thing to do would be to have her mentioned in some form at the Lithgow Hockey
fields. This feels like the most appropriate way to honour our Aunty Bub and will be a reminder
to all who attend the fields and generations to come that Beryl's spirit lives on in a place she
loved. May her passion for Hockey inspire all those who visit the fields.

Best of luck and thank you Council or all you do.
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